
 

Please contact arne@kier.co.uk if you have any queries. 

 

 

 

 

The Moors at Arne Project 

Notice of tree works on Arne Road and New Road 

Our approved arboriculturist contractor will be carrying out some tree 

works within the passing places along Arne Road and New Road and at 

the site compound access points as part of a pre-commencement 

planning condition of creating a safe route for HGV movement during the 

Moors at Arne project. This work is expected to take place between 17th 

and 28th April for approximately 4-5 days. 

Works will take place off-peak between the hours of 9:30 – 15:30 and 

should be completed by Friday 28th April. 

Disruption during works will be minimal. Temporary traffic control 

measures will be put in place by a specialist traffic management 

contractor. Advanced warning signage will be visible to road users and 

stop/go boards will be used for very short durations where required.  

All work is being undertaken in conjunction with the Dorset County Council 

tree officer. Disruption to wildlife will be minimal. Whilst we always 

endeavour to avoid this time of year, please be assured tthat all necessary 

work will be carried out under close supervision of qualified ecologists to 

the highest standard. All active birds’ nests will be identified and left in situ 

until nesting is complete. Likewise, we will avoid active bat roosts. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


